
June 20, 2016 

 

LEHIGH COUNTY BUREAU OF ELECTIONS NOTIFIES RESIDENTS 

OF UNAFFILIATED MAILER 

Lehigh County, PA- It has come to the attention of the Lehigh County Bureau of Elections that a 

private non-profit organization called the Voter Participation Center is currently mailing notices 

to citizens in all 67 counties in the Commonwealth.  These notices reference accuracy of their voter 

registration records.  A valid Pennsylvania Voter Registration Application is attached to each 

letter. It is believed similar notices will also be sent in September.  

Please be advised that the Lehigh County Elections and Voter Registration Office is NOT affiliated 

with the Voter Participation Center or its mailings, and did not provide any information to that 

organization.  The Lehigh County Bureau of Elections is the county office for the best and most 

accurate voter registration information.   Any resident who has questions about how to register to 

vote or to change any of their current voter registration information should contact the Lehigh 

County Bureau of Elections, located at 17 South 7th Street, Allentown, by calling (610) 782-3194, 

or by email at timothybenyo@lehighcounty.com  Electronic Voter Registration Applications may 

be found on www.votespa.com 

 Any information received from the Voter Participation Project may be discarded, as it will not 

affect current registration information.  Please address any concerns about this to the Lehigh 

County Bureau of Elections at (610) 782-3194.   
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